Spring 2nd Half Term 2025

Welcome to the second part of the Spring Term. Teachers have
briefly outlined the learning happening in their classroom over
the next half term. We hope you find it helpful.

* In maths, we will look at the relationship between fractions
decimals and percentages. We will also be learning about
ratios and algebra.

* In English, Year 6 will use their recent reading of Dracula
to add to their writing portfolios by creating a setting
description. They will stick with the gothic theme and write
a weird and wonderful set of instructions based on
Shakespeare’s witches in ‘Macbeth’.

* Through their science, geography and DT lessons, Year 6
will learn about electricity production and sustainability.
This will support their PSHE learning on citizenship and
their artwork about spreading positive messages.

* In preparation for assessments in May, the children will
begin a yoga unit in PE. In addition to building physical
strength, the lessons will support children with their
confidence, calmness and perseverance as well as teach

Year 6 them a valuable relaxation technique.

* In RE, pupils will find out about parables from the Bible
and learn ways in which many Christians try to make the
world more like God’s Kingdom by challenging injustice in
their local area and around the world.

Recommended Reads for this half term...
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